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Action Item 4.3   

 

 

Topic: CDL Tuition Adjustment 

 

Strategic Direction:  College Health Metric 3 – The College uses its revenue conservatively.  

The College pursues and utilizes alternative revenue streams. 

 

Presented By: Dr. David Hellmich, Dr. Jon Mandrell, and Kent Sorenson 

 

Presentation: 

The College’s Commercial Driver’s License provider, Midwest Safe Driver, will be required 

to provide an additional 40 hours of instruction due to a change in federal regulations pertaining to 

Entry-Level Driving Training (ELDT). As a result, the proposed rate of tuition and fees for CDL 

training (GSV 100 and GSV 102) will increase from $4,200 to $4,920, beginning with the spring 

2022 academic term. This increase is based upon an increase in instructional time incurred by 

Midwest Safe Driver and translates into additional credit hours for the program and associated tuition 

and fee amounts.  

 

Recommendation: 

The administration recommends the Board approve the increase for CDL tuition and fees to 

$4,920 beginning with the spring 2022 term. 

 

  




